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        Monday 3rd October 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Spooktacular Halloween Extravaganza 

 

PAWS (Parents Active Within School) will be holding a Spooktacular Halloween Extravaganza on the 31st October. 

P.A.W.S are looking to raise some funds for school; all proceeds will go to PAWS, who in turn help to support ALL the 

children of Loxdale.  

 

This event will include an optional Fancy Dress, on Monday 31st October, for all pupils and teachers for a donation of 

£1.  

Payments for fancy dress will be on the gates as children enter school that day, so please make sure those children 

who have dressed up and are taking part have the exact change please (£1).  

 

There will also be a free Halloween Colouring Competition for those who would like to participate, with a certificate 

to the winning pupil in each class. The colouring sheets will be sent out on Friday 21st October. All entries need to 

be returned to school on Monday 31st October for judging – remember that names and classes will need to be 

written on the entries too. There is no expectation for any child to participate at all.  

 

As an added extra this year we have a Spooktacular Halloween Games Room that will be open for all pupils to come 

and participate.  We do ask children to bring no more than £3, with the games averaging at 50p each. Please bring 

the exact money in an envelope clearly marked with your child’s name and class on Monday 31st October.  

Morning Nursery will be able to participate with parents after they have been dismissed from the morning session of 

Nursery at 11.45am. Afternoon Nursery will be able to visit the Games Room before their session starts from 

12.15pm. Please enter the Games Room via the Teatime Club at the front of school.  
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We are really looking forward to this Halloween Extravaganza. We are really looking to strengthen our parent and 

teacher association (PAWS) this year – and you are all members anyway, as you have a child/children at Loxdale.  

We really hope that you will support the first PAWS event of the year in some way and help to raise funds for all of 

our Loxdale family.  

 

 

 

With kind regards  

P.A.W.S Committee 

 

 

 

 


